
  

 
  

 
 
 

Addendum to your 2023 

Annual Notice of Changes (ANOC), 

Evidence of Coverage (EOC), and  

Summary of Benefits (SB) 
 

 

This is important information describing updates to your Moda Health Medicare Advantage plan 

coverage. These updates are part of the Inflation Reduction Act (IRA) of 2022. Please keep this 

information for your reference. This addendum can also be found on our website at 

www.modahealth.com/medicare.  

 
The Inflation Reduction Act requires changes to your cost sharing for some Part B drugs, including 
Part B-covered insulin, for contract year 2023. Your cost sharing for Part B drugs will not increase 
due to these changes. 
 
Beginning April 1, 2023, certain Part B drugs may incur a lower coinsurance than what is listed in 
your ANOC, EOC or SB. The drugs subject to cost-share reductions, as well as the percentages of 
reductions, will be identified by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) and may 
change on a quarterly basis*.  
 
Beginning July 1, 2023, insulin furnished through an item of durable medical equipment (such as an 
insulin pump) is subject to a copayment cap of $35 for one-month’s supply of insulin. 
 
You are not required to take any action in response to this document, but we recommend you keep 
this information for future reference. If you have any questions, please call us at 877-299-9062 (TTY 
users should call 711). Hours are 7 a.m. to 8 p.m., Pacific Time, seven days a week from October 1 
through March 31, with the exception of Thanksgiving Day and Christmas Day. (After March 31, your 
call will be handled by our automated phone system Saturdays, Sundays, and holidays.) 
 
Thank you, 
Moda Health Medicare Advantage 
 
*The IRA requires drug companies that raise their prices for certain Medicare Part B drugs faster 
than the rate of inflation to pay Medicare a rebate. Beneficiary coinsurance for those drugs will in 
turn be adjusted so coinsurance is based on the lower inflation-adjusted payment amount. 
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